
Monday Memo
October 7, 2024

Hello Everyone,

-Membership Mondays are back by popular demand. Click here to register for them
sponsored by NGC. Robin Pokorski will be hosting them. She is the Membership & Leadership
Chairperson at NGC. They are held the first Monday of the Month except December. First one
starts today @ 1 PM!

-REMINDER FOR ALL CLUB TREASURERS
GCFM 501(C)(3) RENEWAL FORMS DUE by OCTOBER 15, 2024

All clubs that are under the GCFM 501(c)(3) “umbrella” must complete and return the
renewal Form by October 15 which is fast approaching. Please complete and return it
promptly. The Form is on the GCFM website under Resources> Forms
Please contact Susie MacPherson(Rmacpham@me.com) with any questions. Renewal
Form

-District Fall Meetings: This week the District Directors in the following districts will be hosting
the GCFM Executive Team as well as the district club presidents and treasurers. We are
looking forward to meeting you. Please remember to bring 3 yearbooks to the meeting as well
as any can tabs for Shriners.

October 7 South Shore District Fall Meeting hosted by Cindy Dunn
October 8 Middlesex District Fall Meeting hosted by Susan Shealy

–Topsfield Fair is ongoing until October 14th.

-State Awards deadline is December 1st. It might seem a bit early but it’s less than 2 months
away. A newly released and revised form has been posted on the website. Please click here
for the application form. Please contact Lisa Murray if you have any other questions.

Hey there leaf peepers There are plenty of maps on the internet that will guide you to peak
and near peak areas.
Hope you have time for a drive in the next couple of weeks. New England at its finest.

Enjoy each day.

https://form.jotform.com/241864762412155
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_334b4f98868c4f629f7a22ff12cae003.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_334b4f98868c4f629f7a22ff12cae003.pdf
https://www.springfieldgardenclubma.org/committees/tabs-for-recycling
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_8f42c2c110c44280b0f9525a54c0f9d0.pdf
mailto:GCFMStateAwards@gmail.com


Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

“Golden leaves in graceful flight. Autumn whispers with soft light. Nature’s canvas, a pure
delight.” - Unknown


